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College Curriculum Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, October 25, 2016 
2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

Presidentʼs Conference Room 

 Item Discussion 
1. Minutes: October 11, 2016 Minutes approved as written. [note: the meeting location in the 

draft version was erroneously listed as President's Conference 
Room. The location has been changed to Conference Room 8330 
in the approved version.] Approved by consent. 

2. Announcements 
    a. Notification of Proposed Requisites 
 
 
    b. IDS 406 Follow-up 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    c. Apprenticeship Update 
 
 
 
 
    d. C-ID October 2016 Newsletter 
 
 
 
 

Speaker: 
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    e. ASCCC Fall Plenary Resolutions 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    f. Division CC Meeting Minutes 

ID approval is required for courses listed on an ADT. Resolution 
will ask that courses be acceptable if they have been submitted for 
C-ID, even if they have not yet been approved. On October 31, De 
Anza and Foothill senates will meet together to discuss upcoming 
resolutions, including this; Escoto will forward draft of resolution to 
CCC. 
 
Escoto noted that this is not the final list, as resolutions may be 
submitted close to the date of the plenary session. N
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7. Cross
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financial aid, due to low unit count, which was one of the concerns 
at PaRC. Vanatta noted that we have very few state-approved 
certificates that fall within the lower unit count [note: these are 
certificates with unit counts between 18-26, and we currently have 
two on the books]. BSS also discussing Gerontology curriculum 
and possibility of deactivating courses and/or moving some into 
other disciplines, such as Psychology/Sociology or Health. 
Courses have not been offered in some time. Question regarding 
Foothill having ever offered a Certified Nursing Assistant (CNA) 
program, or if any local colleges do, and whether Gerontology 
could tie into such a program. Courses were previously in 
Adaptive Learning division and were moved to BSS when AL 
division was dissolved. Day noted that the faculty who developed 
the courses teach at Stanford and SF State, and the idea was to 
provide a path for Foothill students to transfer into SF State 
Gerontology program. However, there was a problem with the 
courses being three units, which does not work for transfer to a 
semester school. Last year, faculty updated courses in C3MS to 
four units and Day received UC transfer and IGETC approvals; 
however, courses have not yet completed full C3MS process. 
Comment that with these courses changing to four units, as well 
as GE transfer approved, enrollment numbers might be more 
positive than in previous years. 

10. Good of the Order 


